
 

 

Presentation Opportunities 

As a participant, you will be part of a new and unique opportunity underway in New Mexico 
to present your contributions to classroom best practices or research outcomes that are 
fostering increased learning in STEM classrooms for all students. Selected participants will 
have the opportunity to present at this statewide STEM conference via two different 
venues:  poster presentation or our micro-brew sharing sessions. 

Poster and microbrew sessions will focus on sharing classroom best practices and/or 
research challenges and data in any area of STEM education. 

Poster Session will be the afternoon of October 30th. Poster boards will accommodate 
posters that are up to 48” high and 40” wide. 

Microbrew Sessions are short, interactive presentations scheduled for the afternoon of 
October 30th. Each microbrew presenter will have a total of 15 minutes to share an activity, 
intervention or research challenge, and get feedback. Demonstrations that engage 
colleagues are highly encouraged. 

 


